
Memo Nov 3, 1991 

Dear Mi chi, 

Many thanks for your Christmas greetings and 
the mini massager. Talking about massage 
please ration that Chi Ii Brank plaster because 
it's no longer avai fable. The company is 
either out of business or no longer exporting 
to the U.S .... 

Yes, we also greeted Pearl Harbor Day with 
trepidation, but the Nisei received so much 
favorable media publicity that it turned out to 
be a plus day for us in the L.A. area. 

We attended the 552-Dachau survivors reunion. 
Over 400 people attended and it was a moving 
experience. Couple ex-black soldiers (one a 
minister) attended and told the crowd that only 
the blacks were assigned to move the bodies and 
the diseased survivors. As a result many black 
soldiers contracted the disease and died. 

In the coming weeks we can expect more 
Japan-bashing by Congress, but perhaps we Nisei 
"may" not get it on the chin thanks to the 
positive p~bl icity we received on Pearl Harbor 
Day!! Who knows. 

Again, here's wishing 
n~th happiness 

Ced & Mi I Ii 

you and Walter a 1992 
an d f u I I f i I I men t . 
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